
I live at 6034 S. Kingston Cir. (not directly in the flight path, but close) by 
Centennial airport.  I have to say that the noise from planes landing is really bad,
especially in the afternoon, near the weekends, and occasionally at night.  I was 
surprised that there were such big jets taking off from Centennial, and also the 
hours that this is allowed.

As far as comments to the noise compatibility program, we need to reduce the level 
of noise pollution, both in terms of total output (by eliminating Stage 1 aircraft 
and Stage 2 aircraft).  The current levels cause us wake up at night, also we are 
unable to sit outside during some afternoons because the noise is so loud.

Thanks for your consideration,

Doug Rubingh


